
SUMPTER TOWNSHIP 

 ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Sumpter Township Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, 

February 13th, 2025, at the Sumpter Township Hall, 23480 Sumpter Road, Belleville, MI 48111 at 

5:00pm to receive public comment for the following item(s): 

 

1) Variance request from section 5.13(d) Single-family dwellings, manufactured housing, 

prefabricated housing to allow the construction of a single-family dwelling with a 

proposed roof pitch of 5:12 instead of the required 6:12 slope.  

Information and materials regarding this matter is available for inspection at the Township Clerk's 

Office during normal business hours. Persons wishing to express their views may do so in person 

at the public hearing. For those unable to attend, written comments may be submitted to the 

Township Clerk’s Office prior to the hearing date. 

Donald LaPorte 

Clerk 

Sumpter Township 

(734) 461-6201 
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